
HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

August 18, 2016
2:30 p.m.

Members present:  

Theresa Collins-teacher, Kathy Cofer-teacher, Donna Ghaderi-teacher, Jennifer Sadler-parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed August agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Collins-1st , Ghaderi-2nd)

Minutes from the June meeting were presented.  Committee approved the minutes as presented.  (Ghaderi-1st, Sadler-2nd )

Mrs. Collins made a motion to nominate Mrs. Cofer to serve as the vice-chairperson for the council this school year through July 2016.  (Collins-1st , Ghaderi-2nd)  

Good News-Committee members were invited to share Good News so far this school year.  Mrs. Handel shared that numbers were 269 K-5 and preschool has 20 students pre-registered.   Preschool will be a full day program, in a joint effort with Headstart.  She also commended the staff and students for an exceptionally smooth start this school year.  

Meeting dates and times were discussed and dates were set for the rest of the meetings.  Meeting schedule was as follows:
August 18, September 8, October 13,, November 10, December 8, January 12, 
February 9, March 9, April 13, May 11, and June 1 (Cracker Barrel Member Appreciation Breakfast)
All meetings will be held in the school library at 2:30 p.m. unless otherwise noted.

Mrs. Handel reported that Abby Bialczak was hired to replace Leslie Farris who resigned.  Mikki Tennant was reassigned to Howevalley Elementary from North Park to fill a second preschool teacher position.  Corrina Blevins was also recommended for hire to fill the preschool assistant position.  
Mrs. Handel presented final draft of textbook plan to purchase additional reading books for 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade to make complete class sets.  Committee approved as presented.  (Collins-1st, Cofer-2nd )
Committee members completed the certificate of receipt of written documentation regarding SBDM laws and meeting regulations.  

Members assembled binders for the upcoming term.  Mrs. Handel helped orient members to the organization of the binder.  

There were no accident reports and the school activities and MUNIS budgets were reviewed.

With no other business Mrs. Ghaderi made a motion to adjourn.  (Ghaderi-1st, Collins-2nd ) The meeting adjourned at 3:16 p.m.  


